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JAN 2 21992

Doctet No. 50-116

lowa State University
ATIN: Richard Denof sky

prooram Director

Nuclear Engineering
1uclear Engineering Laboratory
Ames, IA 50010

Dear lir. Danofsky:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. L. Belanger of this of fice I
on January 8-9, 1992. The inspection included a review of activities |
authorized for your University Training Reacter facility. At the conclusion ;
of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your ,

staff identified in the enclosed report. 1

'

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in proaress.

No violations of ilRC requirements were identified during the course of this
'

inspection.
.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a co)y of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the 1RC ,

public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor programs Dranch

Enclosure: Inspection Re
No. 50-116/92001(DRSS) port

cc w/ enclosure:
Dr. Theod)re H. Okiishi, Department4

am Executive Officer
No@ DCD/ECB (RIDS)

Eg OC/L/DCD
'go John A. Eure, Iowa State

Department of Health
@'C Dr. William Vernetson, Director :i

gh of Nuc1 car facilities [)I I'
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